
 

 

Message from the Headteacher                        Important Dates to note… 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day 
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                                                                                    Value Focus for October 
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Dear Parents, 

Our Key Stage 2 children have been enjoying 

rehearsals for their performance of Shakespeare 

Rocks- and it is really taking shape now. We do 

hope you are able to join us at Chipping Warden 

hall on the 14
th
 July. In the Early Years outdoor 

area more equipment has arrived enhancing this 

area. The children are getting some opportunity to 

enjoy it between the showers! Next week we have 

our Moving up day when the children will spend 

time with their new teachers.  

Have an enjoyable weekend 

Best Wishes 

Mrs K. Yuen     

 

  

 

 

1
st
 July- Y5/6 Stratford Visit 

3
rd

 July Children singing at St Augustine’s Church Daventry 

11
th

 July – Reports to parents 

12
th

 July – Opportunity to discuss report with class teacher 

14
th

 July – Summer Production – “Shakespeare Rocks” at 

Chipping Warden Village Hall  

15
th

 July – PTFA Barbecue 

18
th

 July - Whole school visit to The Space Centre in Leicester 

20
th

 July – Last day of term 

20
th

 July- Leavers assembly – 1.30pm all welcome 
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“a place of educational excellence 

with Christ at its centre” 
 

Keep in contact:       Tel:  01295 660258  

Please check our website for regular updates                           

 

 

 

 

 

Value for June – Love 
and fun 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
  

  

 

                                            

 

 

 

PTFA BARBECUE – 15th July 

The planning of this is well under way. If you can 

help in any way, please contact a PTFA member 

or let the office know. 

Thank you 

 

 

Music Lessons       
The music concert last Friday was exceptional; it is wonderful to see such musical talent here at St. 

Mary’s.   We have recently sent out letters for instrumental tuition for the next academic year if you are 

interested please return the forms or contact the office for further information. The orchestra is proving to 

be really fun   and a wonderful way to practice together. We still have spaces available for September.         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Notice National Teachers’ Strike 5
th

 July 
 

You may be aware that on Tuesday 5th July the NUT Teachers’ Union has called its members to strike. 

Although indications are that the school will be affected by this, I am still proposing to keep the school 

open.  However for some classes this will mean a limited curriculum delivery.  I do hope this early notice 

provides some reassurance to parents.   
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